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TO: Faribault Public Schools — Finance Committee

FROM: Elementary and Secondary Principals

RE: Purchase IXL for Elementary and Middle Level Math Classes
DATE: September 15, 2021

We would like you to consider adding back IXL to the elementary and middle school level math
courses. This program is used as an intervention and enrichment tool and provides teachers
with the ability to differentiate within the classroom. During the 2020-2021 budget cuts, this
program was eliminated from classrooms. We did not anticipate the challenges that we would
face because of it. The addition of this program will be for one year as we transition into the use
of more innovative math software.

The cost of this program will be $6,500 at the middle school and $3,500 at each of the
elementary schools.

Thank you for your consideration.

We Are Faribault




